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Subject: Request for partial surrender of Type Certificate EASA.A.064 affecting 
aircraft model A320-111 

 
Type Certificate No: EASA.A.064 (Model A320-111 only) 
 
Issue date:  26 February 1988 

 
Issued by:  Initial approval issued by DGAC-F, currently under EASA TC EASA.A.064 

Iss.3 issued by European Aviation Safety Agency 
 
Holder of the Certificate: Airbus 

EASA.21J.031 
 
Background: 
 
The current Holder of Type Certificate (TC) EASA.A.064 has requested EASA to delete the 
approval for A320 model A320-111, based upon the fact that all produced aircraft are permanently 
out of service no new aircraft of that model will be built. 
 
EASA hereby asks you to communicate the aforementioned request to any natural or legal person 
to whom this surrender could be of direct and individual concern as well as to other possible 
interested persons. 
 
After satisfactory evaluation of the request, EASA has accepted the request and will take the 
decision to partially revoke the TC, in accordance with the applicable EASA administrative 
procedures. As part of this process, EASA will amend and re-issue the TC for the 
A318/A319/A320/A321 aircraft (EASA.A.064) with the updated list of valid certified models. 
 
Consequence: 
 
In relation to the A320-111 aircraft model, Airbus will no longer provide any support and any 
aircraft registered in an EU Member State will no longer be eligible for a normal Certificate of 
Airworthiness according to Article 5(c) of Regulation (EC) No. 216/2008. 
 
Contact: Any request, query or comment shall be sent no later than Friday 7th of 

March 2014 to: 
 
 European Aviation Safety Agency 
 Attn: Mr. Armin Kaiser 
 Postfach 10 12 53 
 D – 50452 Köln 
 E-Mail: armin.kaiser@easa.europa.eu  

mailto:armin.kaiser@easa.europa.eu

